																				Monday:
Today we practiced addition and subtraction, started this week’s Word Sort, learned about an Aboriginal legend with Mr. Huzar, and we practiced cooperative games using the parachute in the gym.  We made Oobleck in science to see the change of liquid and gas in matter, who shows respect to self and others. Lilly was an excellent helper today!

Tuesday:
Another busy day in our classroom! We continued working on addition strategies, started writing unit, worked in reading groups, had sharing, and learned about Matter in Science. We identified liquid, solid, and gas. We had a great time in Fine Arts with Mrs. McMullen!  Abby was a fantastic helper today!

Wednesday:
Another productive day!  We practiced our math strategies, completed a phonics job, and we worked in our reading groups. We continued with our Core-competency on Bear. We also worked on goal-setting for our classroom and self.  
Calendar Items:
February 17th
· Family day
· No classes for students
February 19th
· Hip Hop Hoops Cultural performance
February 26th
· Pink Shirt/Anti-Bullying Day
March 2nd
· Primary Report Writing Day
· No classes for K – Gr. 3
March 14th – March 29th
· Spring Break

March 30th
· First day of classes

In the gym we practiced our locomotor skills, and we had fun in Fine Arts with Mrs. McMullen.  Stevie was a wonderful helper today!
 
Thursday:
Today was a great day!  We practiced math strategies with a fun game where we rolled a die 100 times!  We worked in stations at the gym to do 100 days of school activities.  We worked on a letter job, finished a Social Studies worksheet on Family and we had Talking circle with Mr. Huzar. Kharissa was an awesome helper today!

Friday:
A great end to a busy week!  Today, we did our Learning Journal and our Word Sort review. We had Assembly.  We played Floor ball with Mr. Huzar, we had fun Valentine activities with buddies and we read Valentine story.  Lexi was an excellent helper today!

We are working on a unit about Families in Social Studies.  Please send a picture of your family to school with your child for a project we are doing!  We would love to have them by Feb. 20th if possible
Parent News:

[bookmark: _GoBack]We had a great week!  Ask us about our 100th day activities.  Also, please help us practice skip counting by 2s to 20 and 5s and 10s to 100.  Have a lovely Family Day

Mrs. Rudolph and Mrs. Bankole
lrudolph@sd57.bc.ca  abankole@unbc.ca
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